Hi Wayne,

| attended the Loosely Woven concert at Humph Hall recently—1am a
colleague of Tony Sweetnam.

| was entranced! Growing up in Penzance, Cornwall the repertoire was very
familiar sounding. It was wonderful to hear references to the Scilly Isles, too.

There was a (large) woman in the audience singing along with the most
incredible voice — that reminded me very much of Brenda Wootton —a (now
deceased) folk singer from Penzance.

| look forward to your next concert very much. | am not in the slightest bit
musical and am very envious of people participating in the group! It looks like
a wonderful experience.

Cheers

Scott

Scott Martin
0407-897-561



